
28 January 2018 

Carl Hansen 
Chief Executive 
Electricity Authority 

Dear Carl 

Innovation and Participation Advisory Group (IPAG) work plan for 2017/18 

I write in response to your letter dated 6 November 2017, requesting the IPAG to include 
the Equal access framework project in its 2017/18 work plan. 

At its first meeting on 21 November 2017, the IPAG considered your letter and material 
presented by the IPAG secretariat. Following a group discussion, the IPAG agreed to: 

• include the Equal access framework project in its 2017/18 work plan 

• the project scope set out in your letter, with members proposing no changes. 

The IPAG appreciates the invitation to advise on the Equal access framework project and 
looks forward to working on the project, starting at the next IPAG meeting on 8 February 
2018. 

Lindsay Cowley 
Chairperson 

Innovation and Participation Advisory Group cl- Electricity Authority, PO Box 10041 , Wellington, New Zealand Page 1 


